Kilmeen & Kilbree GAA Club Notes 9/12/19

Congratulations to Caoimhe Murphy and Emily O’Donovan who have been selected for the Cork U16(A) Camogie squad for 2020.  This is a very proud achievement for the girls, the club and their families. 

Congratulations to Caoimhe Murphy and Mary Murphy who were part of the Sacred Heart Secondary School team that won the Senior A School County Final on Friday against Colaiste na Toirbhirte, in Ahamilla.


There was no winner of this week’s lotto jackpot.  The numbers drawn were 1, 5 and 20.  The lucky dip winners were Josie McCarthy, Kevin O’Sullivan and Helen O’Driscoll.  The lotto jackpot is €5,500.

The club AGM will take place in St Mary’s Hall on Thursday 12th December at 7.30pm.  All members are encouraged to attend.
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Kilmeen & Kilbree GAA Club and Kilbree Camogie Club will hold their dinner dance on Saturday 4th January 2020 in Fernhill House Hotel at 7.30pm.  Music will be provided by the Music Makers. Please contact Rosarie Murphy or Geraldine Twohig with any ticket enquiries.

